
HELLO CCAC Members and Friends,  
  
The next Canyon Country Advisory Committee meeting will be 
held WEDNESDAY, November 19, 2008, from  
7:00 PM to 9:00 PM, in the  
George A. Caravalho Activity Center Banquet Room,  
20880 Centre Pointe Parkway,  
Santa Clarita, CA.  
This should be another informative and exciting meeting. 
  

Curtis Williams will present results 
of the Canyon Country Extreme 
Neighborhood Makeover and what 
comes next . 
  
Want to STOP overcrowding in our 
residential areas? Our members 
and neighbors who live in Monte 
Verde are leading the effort to get 
the City of Santa Clarita to draft 
and adopt an ordinance that would 
stop landlords from renting out 
residential housing as 
Boarding/Rooming Houses.  Hear 
what progress they have made and 
how we can support the effort. 
  
Remember Bob Meza being accosted in the Alliance Gas Station in Newhall.  We have 
invited the Sheriff Department to discuss law enforcement activities in that area and 
what we can do to keep from becoming another victim. 
  
The four Mayor Kellar Town Hall Meetings have been held.  Find out what issues were 
raised, how they were received and what actions were committed.  
  
Did you know that 3 out of 5 of our Council Members voted to limit our Traffic 
Department in proposing solutions to traffic problems around the city.  We will discuss 
how this affects Benz Road, Canvas/Linda Vista, and the whole city for that matter. 
  
We will also be presenting the status of One Valley One Vision (OVOV) and how it will 
affect our valley, our future and the application of other laws, such as SB2.  If you intend 
to continue to live in Santa Clarita, you have got to be aware of this issue. 
  
See the seemingly never ending Sign Pictures, learn what Code Enforcement is doing 
to rid our streets of illegal signs and comment on sign statistics and MUCH MUCH 
MORE. 
 
Other Important Things Happening Around the City 
  
The City's Planning Commission will hear a presentation from city planners and 
the OVOV project consultant regarding the draft OVOV Housing Element on 



Tuesday, November 18, 2008 at 5 p.m. in City's Century room located on the first 
floor of City Hall at 23920 Valencia Boulevard. 
  
Public comment on the Henry Mayo Hospital Expansion Environmental Impact 
Report will be closed at a Special City Council Meeting on Wednesday November 
19, 2008. 
 
 See you there. 
  
Let's continue to work to make our community a better place to live.  
Together we CAN make a difference. 

Alan J. Ferdman 
Alan J. Ferdman, Chair,  

Canyon Country Advisory Committee (661) 713-9344 
  
  
Comments on important Issues I urge you to email them to the City Council and City 
Manager on, or before, the meeting dates indicated at: 
lweste@santa-clarita.com, mmclean@santa-clarita.com, fferry@santa-clarita.com, 
bkellar@santa-clarita.com , lender@santa-clarita.com, and kpulskamp@santa-
clarita.com. 
   


